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I listened for at least 5 hours to the testimony.

 It is clear that a top priority is to ensure clear/safe sidewalks.  This can be enforced IMMEDIATELY.

Furthermore, a lot of people are worried about large sanctioned camps because of safety and lack of services. So
ensure and prioritize that proper safety and hygiene services are provided. Btw, any comparison to internment camps
are ridiculous.
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